
HANOVER VILLAGE BOARD OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS  

DATE: 2/12/25  

  

Meeting Place: Hanover Village Hall  

Attendees: Mike Spaulding, Bill Fry, Travis Hartshorn 

Guests:                                                                       

Topic: Regular Monthly Meeting  

There were 51 customers in arrears for a total of $9242.80. 

Shipped out a gear box for repair. 

We did not make permit in January due to weather conditions. 

Joe is sending a letter to the EPA.  

 

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:30 PM  

  

  


